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 April 5, 2016 

 
 
 
 
The Board of Education, Downers Grove Grade School District 58, DuPage County, 
Illinois met for a PTA Presidents/Administrators Meeting at Whittier School; 536 Hill 
Street; Downers Grove, Illinois on Tuesday, April 5, 2016. 
 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 
The meeting began at 6:00 p.m. Board Member Roberta Diehl was present. Board 
Members absent were President John D. Cooper, Vice President Doug Purcell, Chris 
Heppner, Sallie Lupescu, John Miller, and Elizabeth Sigale. Also in attendance were 
Kari Cremascoli, Superintendent; Jayne Yudzentis, Assistant Superintendent for 
Personnel; Jessica Stewart, Assistant Superintendent for Special Services; Matthew Rich, 
Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction; James Eichmiller, Director of 
Innovative Technology and Learning; Matt Neustadt, Herrick Middle School Principal; 
Mark Stange, Kingsley School Principal; and Adam Ubben, Lester School Assistant 
Principal. Presidents and representatives of District 58 PTAs were also in attendance as 
well as Sarah David, District 58 art teacher/parent and Kate Nickell, O’Neill language 
arts teacher. 
 
 
REPORTS AND UPDATES 
 
Reports and updates in the areas of curriculum, special services, personnel, and 
technology were shared with PTA presidents. 
 
 
The PTA meeting ended at approximately 7:25 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
  ___________________________________ 
  John D. Cooper, President     Pamela A. Osika, Secretary 
 


